
 
 

 

Monitoring Guidance for Support Coordinators 

 

The Monitoring Guidance for Support Coordinators COVID-19 guidance document has been 
updated to extend approval for modified monitoring guidance through November 30, 2021. 
No other changes have been made.  
 

"To balance the health and welfare of individuals as well as reduce the footprint and help 
manage COVID -19 spread, the Division of Developmental Disabilities is extending approval 
for modified monitoring in all counties across the state through at least November 30, 2021, 
as Missouri is experiencing high levels of community transmission of COVID-19 throughout 
the state."  
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